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April 18, 1858

Hon., Vincent Malnouri /X
Emmett :
North Dakota

Dear Mr. Malnouri:

Councilmen Bill Dean, Charles Fox, Sam
Matthews, Pete Starr and Ben Youngbird of the Fort Berthold
Reservation were in Washington to see me this week pertaining
to immediate processing of spring farming loans for the members
of the Fort Berthold Indian Reservation.

I am happy to say that Commissioner Emmons
has wired the Aberdeen Area Office to begin immediately on
processing those loans,

They also suggested that I write to you and
have you send me the full information pertaining to the Scout
Cemetary Post No. 1 on the Fort Berthold Reservation per-
taining to the fact that there is no flag or caretaker provided
by the Government for that Nati onal Cemetary. I shall take this
matter up immediately with the authorities here in Washington
but I would appreciate receiving from you information that would
be helpful.

With just every good wish to you, Iam
Sincerely

Your Friend,
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